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Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request. 

 

Unfortunately the information that you are requesting is not held by the Office of the Police and 

Crime Commissioner for Humberside.  It may be held by Humberside Police and I would be happy to 

transfer your request to them if you advise me that you would wish me to do so.  Alternatively you 

may make a direct request to them at the following e-mail address: 

InformationComplianceUnit@humberside.pnn.police.uk. 

 

Please be assured, however, that your concerns have been brought to the attention of the 

Commissioner who will seek clarification and assurance from the Force over these matters.  He 

cannot become involved in operational policing but he does invest heavily in victims services and 

holds victims' surgeries at which he can receive feedback and any concerns from victims.  He finds 

these meetings to be extremely useful in identifying any weaknesses and/or failings that he can then 

use to hold the Force to account for the provision of an efficient and effective service in this vital 

area. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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